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13 May 2002 J3/02-195

Subject: Instructions and Authorizations for the Editor
From: Van Snyder

1 Introduction

There has been some discussion about minor restructing of 007. In particular, there is general
agreement that the general index ought to be the last index. There is also some sentiment that
the syntax term index ought to be integrated into the general index, that there ought to be a
BNF cross reference at the end of the BNF summary, and that notes that are continued ought
to have an indication that they are continued.

The Editor has indicated that at this late stage he would prefer not to make these changes
without formal authorization.

2 Issues for J3 votes
(1) Move the general index to be the last annex.
(2) Integrate the syntax term index into the general index.

(3) If possible, notes that are continued onto a subsequent page ought to have a con-
tinuation indication at the bottom of the page. In a previous version of the macros,
this was done by leaving off the bottom line, but an indication such as (cont.) at
the bottom of the page is preferred.

(4) The Editor is authorized to put a BNF cross reference at the end of the BNF
summary annex, if such can be developed without undue effort.
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